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2020 progress and 2021Planning Meeting was held online 

 

We held an online Zoom Meeting for explanations on the progress in 2020 and the plans for 

2021, and for a seminar "the latest aquaculture technology in the target species" at the same 

time. The seminar presentation materials were shared by the members. In addition, we 

exchanged each opinion on the possibility of holding a face-to-face project general meeting 

next year. 


